December 8, 2017

Ms. Susan Walsh, Alternative Pathways Teacher
Sumner Memorial High School

2456 US Highway 1

Sullivan, ME 04664

Dear Ms. Walsh:

It is a pleasure to inform you that the Directors of the Maine Community Foundation have approved a $2,000.00
advised grant to Sumner Memorial High School for Pathways Program. This grant is made from the Holt
Family Fund of the Maine Community Foundation at the recommendation of Patricia G. Holt.

Advised grants are made from funds established by individuals who make recommendations from time to time
as to how the income and/or principal is spent. No tax receipt is necessary for these grants; however,
acknowledging a donor’s support for your organization or project can play a crucial role in future funding. If
you know the donor who recommended this grant, please send a thank-you letter directly. If you do not know
the donor, please send the letter to us and we will forward it.

When including this gift in your publicity materials, annual report or other publication, please be sure to list it as
a grant from the Holt Family Fund of the Maine Community Foundation.

Enclosed is check # 54567 in the amount of $2,000.00. By accepting, endorsing, or depositing this check, your
organization agrees to and accepts the terms outlined below:

The grantee must be either a Section 501(c)(3) nonprofit or a public organization.

e This grant may only be used for the purpose stated in this letter.

e This grant may not be used for a political campaign or to support attempts to influence legislation of any
governmental body other than through making available the results of non-partisan analysis, study and
research.

e No portion of the award may be granted to a secondary grantee without the express permission of the
Foundation.

e Unexpended balances must be returned if the grantee loses its exemption from federal income taxation as
provided for under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code.

e No tangible benefit, goods, or scrvices are received by any individuals or entities connected with the above-
mentioned fund.

Please contact me in our Ellsworth office if you have any questions. We wish you continued success.

Sincerely,

A Hrieg—

Karen Maguire .
Grants Administrator

cc: Patricia G. Holt
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